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WORLD PEACE THROUGH LA\V: CONFERENCE IN BRAZIL

The Tenth Conference on the Law of the World, convened by the
World Peace Through Law Center and its affiliated organizations (the
World Association of Judges, the World Association of Lawyers, the
World Association of Law Professors, the World Association of Law
Students, and the World Association of Center Associates), will take
place in Sao Paulo, Brazil, August 16-21, 1981. This will be the first
time that a Conference on the Law of the World will be held in South
America. The program will contain panel discussions and seminars on a
variety of current topics, including legal education, media and communica-
tions law, international real estate law, family law, legal services, computer
technology in law, international products liability, foreign trade and in-
vestment, law of the sea, human rights, international taxation, aviation
law, legal aspects of travel, world health law, etc.

For information about the conference contact:

The World Peace Through Law Center
Suite 800
1000 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20036
USA

ORGANIZATION OF SOUTH AFRICAN LAW LIBRARIES

The following officers were elected for a two-year term at the annual
general meeting of the Organization of South African Law Libraries in
1980:

Chairperson:
Vice-chairperson:
Secretary:
Minutes Secretary:
Treasurer:
Liaison Officer:
Co-opted Member

Mrs. L. Davis
Mrs. J. Burdzik
Mrs. L. Gilmour
Miss C. Clark
Mrs. S. Sapire
Mrs. C. Yaspan
Miss A.M.E. van der Walt

Mrs. L. Davis is also the editor-in-chief of the excellent OSALL
Newsletter. For information contact: Mrs. L. Gilmour, Secretary,
OSALL, P.O. Box 3370, Johannesburg 2000, SOUTH AFRICA.
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